
NOTE: While formal minutes are not produced for budget hearings; the following 
summarizes actions taken at the budget hearings. 
 
The Common Council met nightly from August 14-17 to discuss the 2018 budget for the 
City of Bloomington as proposed by Mayor Hamilton. 

Each department presented their budget for 2018 and received a preliminary vote from the 
Council. 

Throughout the remainder of August and September, the administration will work with the 
Council and various departments to prepare a final version of the 2018 budget for the City 
of Bloomington. 

In October, the Common Council hears the budget and makes a final vote. At that time, 
councilmembers may vote to reduce the budget but may not add to the budget. 
 
Action Memorandum  
August 2017 Budget Hearings for 2018 City Budget 
MONDAY, August 14, 2017 – Council Chambers 
Meeting called to order: 6:01 p.m. 
Chair: Isabel Piedmont-Smith 
 
Members Present: Ruff (arrived 6:57pm), Chopra, Granger, Piedmont-Smith, Volan, 
Sandberg, Rollo 
Members Absent: Sturbaum 
 
Human Resources 2018 Budget 
Action: Do Pass Recommendation 5-0-2 (Chopra and Volan) 
Legal Department 2018 Budget 
Action: Do Pass Recommendation 6-0-1 (Volan) 
Information Technology Services 2018 Budget 
Action: Do Pass Recommendation 5-0-1 (Volan) (Chopra out of room) 
Common Council 2018 Budget 
Action: Do Pass Recommendation 6-0-1 (Volan) 
City Clerk 2018 Budget 
Action: Do Pass Recommendation 6-0-1 (Volan) 
Controller 2018 Budget 
Action: Do Pass Recommendation 6-0-1 (Volan) 
Office of the Mayor 2018 Budget 
Action: Do Pass Recommendation 1 (Rollo)-0-6   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:11 p.m. 

Memorandum prepared by: 
Stephen Lucas, DEPUTY CLERK 
City of Bloomington 


